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Data Privacy Notice/Tennessen Warning 

 

You have rights under the Minnesota Government Data Practices 

Act. This Act protects your privacy. We are asking for information so 

we can: tell you apart from other persons with a similar name and 

decide how to serve you best. 

 

Generally, you are not required to give us the information.  

However, without it, we can’t report accurate statistics which affects 

funding. The law allows us to share your information (the number of 

children, adults, and seniors in your household and the number of 

pounds of food received) with staff from the Department of Human 

Services, Hunger Solutions Minnesota, and your regional food bank.  

 

You also have the right to copies of information we have about you. 

If you do not understand the information, it may be explained to 

you.  If you do not think the information is accurate or complete, 

please correct it with the food shelf staff.   

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


